
 

 

 
Wolverines Hockey Club 
 

2025/26 Board and Executive Board Positions 
 
The Wolverines Hockey Club is seeking nominations for the open positions on our Board of 
Directors for the upcoming season. Serving on the Board of Directors is an exciting opportunity 
to shape the future of our organization, support the growth of hockey in our community, and 
make a lasting impact on the players, families, and supporters of the Wolverines. 

Available Positions: 

The following available board positions are for 2-year terms  
(to serve year 1 of a 2-year term) 

Available Executive Positions 
Must be a current WHC Board member to run Nominees  

President  

Vice President On Ice  

Treasurer  

Available Board Positions Nominees  

Director of Coaches  

Director of Evaluations  

Director of Sponsorship  

U11-U13 Age Group Director  
 

The following available board positions are for 1-year terms  
(to serve year 2 of a 2 year term) 

Available Executive Positions 
Must be a current WHC Board member to run Nominees  

Vice President Off Ice  

Secretary  

Available Board Positions Nominees  

Director of Goalies  

Director at Large  

Director of Volunteers  

U7-U9-House League Age Group Director  

U15-U21 Age Group Director  



 

 

Who Can Nominate? 
• Any current member in good standing with the Wolverines Hockey Club is eligible to 

submit a nomination. 
 

How to Nominate: 

• Complete the attached Board Member application form 

• Send your completed Board Member application form to: 
nominations@wolverineshockey.ca  

• Nomination deadline: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 – 7PM 
 

Eligibility Requirements: 
• Nominees must be members of the Wolverines Hockey Club. 
• Nominees should have a strong interest in supporting youth hockey development and 

promoting the Club's mission. 
• Nominees for the Treasurer should hold a valid CPA and be in good standing 

 
Election Process: 

• All eligible nominations will be reviewed, and elections will be held at the April 15, 2025 
Annual General Meeting (AGM). 

• Any member who has not withdrawn from membership nor has been suspended nor 
expelled shall have the right to vote in the election. Such votes must be made in person 
and not by proxy or otherwise. 

 
Why Get Involved? 
Serving on the Board is a rewarding opportunity to directly impact the direction and success of 
the Wolverines Hockey Club. Board members collaborate to make important decisions about the 
club’s activities, finances, and strategic goals, all while fostering a positive and supportive 
environment for youth hockey players. 
 
If you are passionate about the sport of hockey and the future of the Wolverines, we encourage 
you to consider nominating yourself or someone else for a Board position. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to your nominations! 
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